
Public Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given the Taxpayers of Vigo County, Indiana, that the Vigo County Council will meet 
with Baker Tilly so that Baker Tilley can explain the process of how we got to this point, and what we 
need to do to adopt and put in place changes regarding the salary study for Vigo County employees on 
Friday, February 3, 2023 at 3:30 p.m. at the Vigo County Government Center, 127 Oak Street, Terre 
Haute, Indiana. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JAMES W. BRAMBLE 
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